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I strongly oppose hb2025. The residents of Oregon already pay high taxes. This bill 

would tax working families into poverty. We pay a high income tax, and high property 

taxes that increase every year.  

Gas prices in Oregon are already some of the highest in the nation and increasing 

them would make driving to work more expensive.  

The people can not afford this tax increase.  


